Nicor Gas OFO ANR Pipeline and Northern Border Pipeline Cap Removal Notice

August 29, 2020
Nicor Gas will be removing the pipeline cap limits to Nicor Gas city gate for both ANR and Northern Border Pipelines effective the Gas Day of August 30, 2020.
Nicor Hub interruptible injection services and withdrawals will be accepted.

All shippers are encouraged to frequently monitor the Nicor Gas Bulletin Board for updates. 

